
Dear Family/Friends,

I have some exciting news to share – I’m going on a medical mission trip to Guatemala
with Faith In Practice. I will serve on a team that will provide urgently needed care to
patients. 

As a volunteer, I pay for my travel fees and stay in Guatemala. However, my team will rely
on donations to fund expenses like medicines, supplies, patient care and transportation to
make this mission possible. Your gift will make a meaningful difference in the lives of
those we serve in Guatemala by making it possible for us to expand healthcare to those
most in need through community-based health programs, increase access to speciality
primary and surgical care, and greatly enhance our efforts to bring health and wellness to
the underserved in Guatemala. Your support of Faith In Practice is deeply, deeply
appreciated and makes a tremendous difference in the lives of those we serve. {If you’ve
volunteered in the past, consider sharing a patient story and your experience on that trip
to illustrate the impact of your work.}

If you would like to join me in this mission by making a donation, I would greatly
appreciate your support. Every dollar makes a difference in the lives of these patients.
You can give by any of the following methods:
 -Visit my online fundraising page
 -Send a check to Faith In Practice at 7500 Beechnut Street, Suite 208, Houston, TX
77074.Please be sure to include my name and trip number  at the bottom of the check
so the gift will be credited to my fundraising page.
 -Call Faith In Practice at 713-484-5591 to make a donation over the phone.

Dear Family/Friends,
I am home now after my life-changing mission trip and I wanted to thank you for partnering
with me to provide medical care for God’s children in Guatemala. It was awe- inspiring to
see the compassion and care our team provided for people in need and the gracious smiles
of hope we received in return. Through your financial support and prayers, you touched lives
and changed them. Because of you who partnered with me in this mission, they received
the desperately needed medical assistance they prayed would come. Serving with Faith In
Practice has changed my life and the lives of so many patients and it wouldn’t have been
possible without you.
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Hello Family/Friends! I will be traveling to Guatemala to serve on a medical mission trip
to care for patients in need. I’ve paid my costs associated with the trip but I need your
help to complete the mission. The donations we receive will go directly towards
funding the medicines, supplies, patient care and transportation. By donating to Share
The Mission, you have an opportunity to be a miracle in the life of a child who has never
been able to walk due to a deformity or provide life-saving cancer screening to a
mother who has never seen a physician. Please join me in supporting Share The
Mission and giving much needed healthcare to the underserved of Guatemala. [INSERT
LINK TO PERSONAL PAGE]. #LifeChangingMedicalMission #Guatemala
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Hello Family/Friends! Soon I will be participating in a medical mission trip to Guatemala. I
will be partnering with Faith In Practice, who has provided medical care for the less

fortunate in Guatemala for thirty years. Our team will serve some of the most vulnerable
people who have patiently waited for much needed life changing medical care.

 Without donations, we simply would not be able to provide our services and programs to
our patients in Guatemala. 

 I invite you to join me if able in sharing in the mission of Faith in Practice by making a
donation that will support our team efforts. Thank you for considering supporting our

mission and may God bless you this year in a meaningful way


